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Oct. 1, 2021 

 
Dear UA Community, 

Yesterday I received a formal request from UAF Chancellor White asking that I consider approval of a 
COVID-19 vaccine requirement for all UAF employees and in-person students at UAF’s Fairbanks 
locations. 

Chancellor White’s request was based on formal requests for a vaccine requirement from faculty, staff, 
and student governance groups; the high case count, high test positivity rate and community spread in 
the Fairbanks area; the residential nature of the Fairbanks campus; and the high number of in-person 
classes and programs offered in Fairbanks.


